
 

Rahway Valley Sewerage Authority 

1050 East Hazelwood Avenue 

Rahway, NJ  07065 

 

 

To: The Star Ledger  

Home News via Gannett 

Member Municipal Clerks 

Re: Revision to RVSA Annual Meeting Notice 

Date: June 13, 2025 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Rahway Valley Sewerage Authority (“Authority”) has rescheduled 

its previously noticed Regular Meeting originally scheduled for Thursday, July 17, 2025. 

 

The July Regular Meeting will now be held on Thursday, July 10, 2025 at 5:30 p.m. in the Authority’s 

Board Room, located at 1050 East Hazelwood Avenue, Rahway, NJ, 07065. 

 

This meeting is open to the public and is being held in accordance with the Open Public Meetings 

Act, N.J.S.A. 10:4-6 et seq.  As with all Regular Meetings, formal action may be taken. 

 

Andrea DeCarlo, QPA 

Purchasing Agent/Board Secretary 

Rahway Valley Sewerage Authority 

 


